
Hello! 

Online registration for the 2024 USTA Georgia Community Tennis Development Workshop has now 

closed.  If you would like to attend the workshop, you may still register onsite on Saturday, February 10, 

2024.  Please make sure to bring a check or cash for $140.  If you have any additional questions, please 

feel free to email me at: graham@ustageorgia.com 

Thank you! 

Michael Graham 

 

 

Michael Graham| Senior Director of Community Development & Programs 
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